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Tth December, 1955,
Dear 'm.

Iaxd No. 1674
Vith refersnce to the approval of the plams for
this ship we have to advise you that we understand that
Al class "For service on the River " is desired
wthoonmmmntorothimi of the
equiyment as proposed by you ot the plan of Midship
Section No. 80/1.04 are such as sould be approved.

Yours faithfully,
The Surveyors,
Peri-

Mesers.
P, ’m‘ AG .
A remerhaven
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